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Comments: My family has owned property at Lindbergh Lake for over 70 years, and this part of Montana has

always represented a haven of quiet retreat.  I am concerned about development happening in these pristine

areas, like Holland Lake.  It would be tragic to see Holland Lake become a hotspot, high-traffic vacation location

for out-of-staters.  The low-key historic nature of the lodge and cabins is iconic, and  a truly "Montana"

experience.  Please  require a careful and thorough environmental impact study prior to issuing permits for any

big development  that changes the nature of this beautiful property.  Thank you for your consideration.


